
Feedback Request 

Dear [Stakeholder's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As an important stakeholder in our commitment to 

inclusive education, we are reaching out to gather your valuable feedback. 

Your insights and experiences are crucial in helping us assess our current practices and make 

necessary improvements. We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a moment to share 

your thoughts on the following: 

• What aspects of our inclusive education program do you feel are working well? 

• Are there any areas where you believe improvements can be made? 

• How can we better support students with diverse needs in our learning community? 

Please send your feedback by [due date] to ensure it is considered in our upcoming planning 

sessions. 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to fostering an inclusive educational 

environment. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


